
               Blaze Band Boosters – Executive Team Meeting 

  

 
Meeting Information 
Date / Time:  10/15 /19   @   6pm Presiding: Joey and Christina Barkley 

Location: BHS Band Room Scribe: Kristie Hayes 

Participants: Brenda Monson, Jonathan Wright, Joey and Christina Barkley, Michelle 
McDaniel, Connie Schweikert, Bonnie Ervin, & Kristie Hayes, Mark 
Farsnworth, Gwen Farnsworth , Lisa Buchanan 

Agenda:  
1. Financial Update – Bonnie 
2. Titans Update 
3. Concert attire (extra money for men’s) 
4. Purchasing new trailer 
5. Where are we at with school board on sales and purchases 
6. Next year’s fundraisers (doing away with calendar????) 
7. Football games (extra snacks or traveling???) 

 
Agreements / Decisions 

1.  6:00 Financial from Bonnie.  Bonnie stated that all is well.  

2.  6:02 Michele- we have received payments for four events.  $4588.50.   Two events have not yet 
been received. She will be speaking tonight about getting volunteers at the booster meeting.  There 
is one concert coming up. There should be soccer events in the spring.   

3.   6:04 Lisa spoke about concert attire.  She spoke with a representative from the company and the 
dress is just a sample for sizing purposes only.  The one will order will be short sleeves and the 
neckline is higher.  Sizes we can get will be 0-28.  We have enough sizes for the girls to try on.  We 
also have the blouses and a pair of pants. Mrs. Monson said they want to steer the girls toward the 
blouse and pants.  The dresses will be floor length.  We need to get the girls sized and ordered the it 
will go straight into production within 10 days. This way we can get the dresses back in time for the 
Christmas concert. So will need around four ladies to help size the girls.  The directors said Tuesday 
and Wednesday for us to come up and size the girls. 
It was discussed on how the dresses will be hemmed.  Christina spoke about the men's wear and the 
price is different than we had originally thought.  Mr. Wright said the Suits Jacket, shirt, pants and a 
tie are $150.00 each. There was another option but the pants were not adjustable.  The tie will be 
school colors blue and orange stripe.  The dresses cost $65.00.  So we will need to adjust the amount 
for the cost of the concert attire to $25,000.00 
 

4.  6:15 Christina spoke about the new Kawasaki Mule $8719.00. so, we need to get $10,000 approved 
to purchase it.  Joey asked if we had the other quotes.  Connie- Polaris $8736.00 and the other 
Honda was around $12,000. We need to get permission for the school board to put a shed out there 
to house the Mule.  Ken Reed was contacted as well.   
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5.  6:20 We are needing to get permission for the shed from the board to put the shed up to house the 
Mule.  Ken Reed was contacted as well. Once we get permission we can move forward and 
purchase it. Joey- The shed price from Max steel $3240.00 for a 10X14 and is a steel building. The 
other place was Backyard Outfitters wood structure with a garage door style $2895.00 for the double 
barn doors $2522.00 has to be specially made because of the clearance of the Mule which is 7ft.  
Joey will ask boosters for $3500.00 for shed and &10,000.00 for the Mule.   

6.  6:34 Next year's fundraisers will be changed and we will no longer sell calendars because of the 
profit was only $356.00 They haven't received all the calendars back and some the ones returned 
were damaged.  Connie asked if we could try to sell the calendars at the stadium.  Directors agreed 
to having a few students try to sell them at the game.  A Motion was made to stop selling calendars 
1st Motion was made by Christina and 2nd Motion Lisa Buchanan.   
New fundraisers were discussed and tabled until a later date. 

7.  6:45. Rockvale is having snacks and drinks for the band third quarter.  Siegel game we will set up 
for snacks for the bands. 
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 6:48 Christina- Spirit night Tuesday Oct 22 is at Blaze Pizza 4:30-8:30 you can show the flyer or 
show it on your phone.  Gwen spoke on Zaxby’s $245.00 was received from the last spirit night 
 
Josh Kent- Mrs. Monson about paying him for the Maintenace of the webpage.  $550.00 this fall and 
$550 in the spring. Connie will be writing him a check. 
Color Guard Connie- color guard did a fundraiser for the track suits and they also spent $200 for t-
shirts. The track suits were messed up and colors were not right so the business deducted money off 
of the order so the remaining balance $490.00. Natasha may have something that they need to 
purchase with the rest of the money. 
6:59 Meeting ended. 
 
 
 

Next Booster Meeting: Tuesday  November 12   @ 7pm in the BAND Room 
 
BANK STATEMENTS ARE AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST 


